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Global Health:
Department-Backed Hysteroscope Enhances Training Abroad

A hysteroscope purchased with support 
from our OB/GYN Department is now in 
use at Princess Marina Hospital in 
Gaborone, Botswana, where it is helping 
to train a local resident and OR team. 
Visiting OB/GYN resident Sid Mohan, 
MD, MS, Chief Resident (pictured 
pointing to the screen), led a recent 
teaching case, helping to expand 
surgical capacity and strengthen 
education through our ongoing global 
health partnership.
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